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January 8th, 2017 
Epiphany of the Lord 

Mass Schedule & Intentions for Jan 10th - Jan 15th       
   

Tue, Jan. 10…...5:00 pm Mass at St. Martin: Living and Deceased members of the Altar Society 

Wed, Jan. 11….7:30 am Mass at St. Joseph:  Clarence Schumacher by  

   Joe and Carmy Bren 

                     …...9:00 am Mass at KRCC:   

Thurs, Jan. 12...12:00 pm Mass at St. Martin: Dave and Susie Traiser 

Fri, Jan. 13…....8:30 am Mass at St. Joseph: Barbara Romanick by John and Lesley Phillips 

Sat, Jan. 14…....5:00 pm Mass at St. Martin: Souls in Purgatory 

Sun, Jan. 15…...8:00 am Mass at St. Martin: Sylvia Leier by Corey and Shanda Leintz 

       .......10:00 am Mass at St. Joseph:  Parishioners    
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St. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

Serving the Assembly: 
Sun, Jan 15:  (10 am)     Lector: Lesley Phillips  ~  Altar Servers: Logan Obrigewitch, Tyler Erickson and Tanner Palaniuk 

           Eucharistic Ministers: Lesley Phillips, Rosie Schumacher, Jeri Wallach and Cindy Ziman 

           Homebound: Carmy Bren (873-2524)   ~   Greeters: Steve and Linda Pouliot Family                                                       

 
 

Confessions- 4:00-4:50 before Saturday Mass; 7:00-7:50 before 8 am Sunday Mass; 9:30-9:50 before 10 am Sunday Mass 
 

New to the Parish – Please call the church office to register- 873-5397(Mon & Fri: 8:30 am -2:30 pm, Wed: 8:30-11:30 am) 
 

Ministry to the Sick- If you are sick & would like Communion in your home please call the Church Office- 873-5397 
 

Baptism- Contact Fr. Phillips or call the Church Office - Prayer Chain- For special prayer needs- Audrey Krebs-873-5949 
 


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Mon, Jan 9:         Divine Mercy Chaplet and Rosary at 3:45 pm 

Tue, Jan 10:         Finance Council meeting at 5:30 pm 

               Parish Council meeting at 6:30 pm 

Wed, Jan 11:        Religious Education Classes  

               Confirmation at St. Martin at 6:45 pm 

                              Jr. / Sr. Class meet at St. Martin 6:45 pm 

Thurs, Jan 12:     BCB classes at 6:30 pm, Parish Hall 

Fri, Jan 13:          Bible Study following Mass 

  
 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION – Darlene Mellmer/ Jessie Palaniuk (873-5006): 

Email: stjk-6@midconetwork.com or stj7-12@midconetwork.com 
 

 

Junior/Senior class will be held on Wednesday, January 11th at St. Martin.  Please arrive before or by 6:45 pm.  
 

The Annual Knights of Columbus coloring contest entries for Grades K-4 are due in to the RE office by January 11th, 

2017.   The substance/alcohol abuse awareness poster contest entries for students ages 8-14 and the essays entries for 

grades 7-12 are due in to the RE office by January 18th, 2017.  Please contact Darlene or Jessie at the RE office (873-

5006) for any questions regarding this. 
 

The new ministry lists for the first quarter of 2017 are located at the main entrance of the parish and also on the website. 

 

A FUNDRAISING LUNCHEON will be held on Sunday, January 15th, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., St. 

Joseph Church in the Parish Hall in honor of Logan Obrigewitch, our seminarian who is studying at St. 

John Vianney Seminary in St. Paul, MN. A brisket and potato meal will be served. Any funds raised will be 

put toward seminary schooling expenses. Logan will be present at the luncheon.  Please prayerfully consider 

helping to support Logan in his studies for the priesthood.  Who knows, one day he could be your priest, 

representing Jesus Christ, giving you the sacraments of eternal life! 

 

 

 

December  2016 Last Week Monthly YTD Collection YTD Budgeted 

 (Dec 31 - Jan 6) (Dec 31- Jan 6) (Jul 1- Jan 6) (Jul 1- Jan 6) 

Adult Collection $  2,966 $   2,966 $ 58,913 $ 55,676 

EFT Collection $  2,545 $   2,545 $ 33,408 $ 31,500 

Loose Collection $     140 $      140 $   5,205 $   4,200 

Youth Collection $         0 $          0 $      557 $      567 

Total Income: $  5,651 $   5,651 $ 98,083 $ 91,943 

     

Expenses: $  1,245 $   1,245   
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St. MARTIN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

Serving the Assembly: 
 

 

Sat, Jan 14:  (5 pm)       Lector:  Marya Skaare    ~   Altar Servers:  Lucy Pulver, Harper Skaare and Ava VanDyke 

          Eucharistic Ministers:    Wayne and Deb Helvik 

Sun, Jan 15:  (8 am)      Lector: Mary Robson   ~   Altar Servers: Abby Lemer, Sydney and Myah Mosset 

          Eucharistic Ministers: Buster and Connie Langowski 
          Homebound: Robin Knudson (880-0491) 
 
Confessions- 4:00-4:50 before Saturday Mass; 7:00-7:50 before 8 am, Sunday Mass; 9:30–9:50 before 10 am Sunday Mass 

New to the Parish – Please call the church office to register- 748-2121 (Tue & Thur 8:30 am- 2:30 pm, Wed 12:00am-2:30pm) 

Ministry to the Sick- If you are sick & would like Communion at home please call Sylvia Lorenzano (748-5597) 

Baptism- Contact Fr. Phillips or call the Church Office - Prayer Chain- For special prayer needs- LuAnn Woeste at 748-2300 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
      
 
 

 

 
 

Wed, Jan 11:     Prayer Shawl meets at 1:00 pm 

            Religious Education Classes 

            Confirmation at St. Martin at 6:45 pm 

            Jr. / Sr. Class meet at 6:45 pm  

   Thurs, Jan 12:   BCB classes at 6:30 pm in St. Joseph Parish Hall 

 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION- Michelle Reinhardt - 748-6184; Email:  stmreled@westriv.com 

 
Junior/Senior class will be held on Wednesday, January 11th at St. Martin.  Please arrive before or by 6:45 pm. 
 

Religious Education:  Grades 7, 8 and 9 will begin viewing the DVD series Theology of the Body for Teens during class time starting 

January 18, 2017. TOB is St. John Paul II’s vision of the human person. “It encourages a true reverence for the gift of our sexuality 

and challenges us to live it in a way worthy of our great dignity as human persons.” Permission slips will be sent home next week and 

emails will be sent out as well. 
 

There are many items from our Parish library that need to be returned, please check your homes for any books and movies you 

may have forgotten you checked out. Please return them as soon as possible.  Thank you! 
 

Help Wanted:  The library committee needs additional members to help keep our library organized.  Volunteers would help create a 

data base of items in our library, we only meet quarterly.  The next meeting will follow the Altar Society meeting after Mass today! If 

you are interested and unable to attend the meeting please contact Michelle at the office.   

 

 

A FUNDRAISING LUNCHEON will be held on Sunday, January 15th, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., St. 

Joseph Church in the Parish Hall in honor of Logan Obrigewitch, our seminarian who is studying at St. 

John Vianney Seminary in St. Paul, MN. A brisket and potato meal will be served. Any funds raised will be 

put toward seminary schooling expenses. Logan will be present at the luncheon.  Please prayerfully consider 

helping to support Logan in his studies for the priesthood.  Who knows, one day he could be your priest, 

representing Jesus Christ, giving you the sacraments of eternal life! 

 

 

December  2016 Last Week Monthly YTD Collection YTD Budgeted 

 (Dec 31 - Jan 6) (Dec 31- Jan 6) (Jul 1- Jan 6) (Jul 1- Jan 6) 

Adult Collection $   1,697 $   1,697 $ 44,309 $ 45,149 

EFT Collection $      500 $      500 $ 14,368 $ 13,653 

Loose Collection $        94 $        94 $   6,877 $   6,300 

Youth Collection $        27 $        27 $      563 $      558 

Total Income: $   2,318 $   2,318 $ 66,117 $ 65,660 

Furnace  $      100 $      660 $ 14,368 $ 19,000 

Expenses: $   2,139 $   2,139   
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Tax statements for all diocesan collections will be mailed directly from the 

Diocese of Bismarck Stewardship Office. Weekly envelope donation statements 

will be mailed from the parish office. 
 

Dave Ramsey financial class at St. Mary's in Bismarck: St. Mary's Parish in Bismarck is 

hosting Dave Ramsey’s Financial Peace University class beginning Thursday, Feb. 2nd. In nine 

easy-to-follow lessons, you’ll learn how to get out of debt, create a budget, make wise spending 

decisions, save for the future, and so much more! Classes will meet every Thursday for nine 

weeks. Child care will be provided. There is a fee of $100 for the class workbook and materials. 

Register at www.daveramsey.com and click on “Find a Class." For more information, contact 

Diane at 223-5562 
 

Search weekends: Search for Christian Maturity is a weekend retreat experience sponsored by 

the Catholic Diocese of Bismarck. The weekends are for anyone of high school or college age 

(at least 15 years old). Search weekends are held at the Badlands Ministries Camp just south of 

Medora. Upcoming weekends for 2017 are: Jan. 20th-22nd; March 3rd-5th; and April 21st-23rd. 
 

Fr. Waltz to present talk in Hebron:  Faith Formation Classes (grades 7 through 12) are all 

invited to come and listen to Fr. Josh Waltz's presentation entitled “Taking God Seriously” on 

Wednesday, Jan. 18th at 7:30 p.m. CT at St. Ann’s Church in Hebron. RSVP to Diane Wanner at 

701-878-4658 or 701-260-6876 or e-mail stanns@westriv.com. Adults are also welcome to 

attend. 
 

For announcements about NFP classes being offered in your area please visit the calendar at 

the bottom of the NFP page: http://bismarckdiocese.com/nfp 

The Diocese of Bismarck is blessed with 5 different methods of natural family planning, tailored 

to the individual couple to help avoid or achieve a pregnancy, by helping pinpoint the natural 

window of fertility. To learn more or sign up for a class, please visit bismarckdiocese.com/nfp or 

call 864-354-5046. 
 

Fr. Phillips along with Catholic United Financial, invite you to join us for a special 

presentation of Adult Education as we discuss the topic of End of Life Considerations from a 

Catholic Prospective. This is an important topic for everyone: young and old, parents and 

children. This event will be held on Tuesday, January 31st at St. Joseph starting at 2:00 pm in the 

Parish Hall also at St. Martin starting at 6:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  

The two-fold presentation will include: 1) The moral and spiritual aspects of the End of Life 

from a Catholic perspective including Living Wills, Durable Medical Power of Attorney, DNR 

(Do Not Resuscitate) orders, End of Life issues, Advanced Directives, and the Church’s pastoral 

guidelines for Cremation. 2) John Tetzloff from Catholic United Financial will present 

information about financial planning, wills, and trusts. This event is absolutely free and open to 

everyone. Please RSVP to Jonathan Herold at 701-955-0115 to reserve your spot! 
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